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A very Merry Christmas to you from COPES.
Here’s a wish for you……
May you, your family and your friends be healthy this season.
May you find Peace and Goodwill.
May your sprouts stay crisp and your turkey bronzed, 
May your Prosecco and your social life keep its fizz!
We raised quite a bit in our Christmas Bazaar, although it wasn’t very well attended. Those of us who were there had a good time and bought (and won) some lovely gifts.                          The Christmas cakes were wonderful.
The total raised was around £150
Many Thanks to Sue Soper and Wendy Barker for all the preparation and to Lynne for organising the Hamper Raffle and the Bric-a-Brac stall.
We had a lot of things left over so we’re planning a Nearly New sale for our 
February Coffee Morning.
Our Future Dates are: January 7th; February 4th; March 4th
Watch out for more info.
Grand Dinner Dance at the Roslin Beach Hotel.
Look out for the posters and put the date in your diary. We’ve loads of exciting things planned … IT’S Thursday April 27th 2017. Bring your friends and family, fill a table,
3 course meal, disco, grand Raffle. £30 per ticket. 
(Initial enquiries to Wendy or Sue) 
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Here’s to another great COPES year!
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